
 

 

 
 

 Health Education England 
School of Psychiatry  
Health House 
Grange Park Lane 
Willerby 
East Yorkshire 
HU10 6DT 
 

 
 

 

   Monday 6th August 2018 
 
 

 
Dear colleagues, 
 
It’s getting to that time of year again when the planning for the annual Psychiatry School Conference is 
beginning to kick into gear. 
 
Following last year’s successfully attended event, we have taken on board feedback and have implemented a 
few subtle changes to ensure that the day continues to be well received.  
 
This year’s conference will be taking place at the Royal Victoria Holiday Inn in Sheffield on Friday 16 th November 
2018. 
 
The theme for this year’s event will be “All in it together: How do we create a supported and valued 
culture?”. 
 
As it is a broad them, I hope that it means there is lots of potential for workshops and poster presentations. 
Application forms to present can be found on the link provided in the email. The closing date for submissions will 
be Monday 1st October 2018.  
 
Registration is now open, and you can register to attend by following the information provided on this email. I 
would like you to share this invitation with colleagues in other disciplines and multi -disciplinary workshops or 
those involving carers and patients would be very welcome. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Dr Paul Rowlands 
Psychiatry Head of School  


